
September 19, 1984 

ALL IDENTIFICATION PERSONNEL 

Re: THE ASSASSINATION OF PRESIDENT KENNEDY, THE DEATH OF 
TFP HARVEY ncwArn, AND THE JACK  RETRY  FILE 

The Identification Division still periodically receives requests 
for photographs or documents relating to the Kennedy assassina-
tion. 

Please be informed that the Dallas Police Department's records 
pertaining to the assassination of President Kennedy, the 
death of Lee Harvey Oswald, and the records concerning Jack 
Ruby, have been released to the Warren Commission. 

Any request received by this  D4vi.ion, fn,  dr,r,qPnt, pheltn-
graphs, etc., should be referred to the National Archives. 

If any questions arise, refer the person or letter to the Division 
Commander, or to Ralph Clinard. 

Sam C. Gonzales 
Captain of Police 
Identification Division 
Support Services Bureau 
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